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After scanning the subject document it is clear that TVBC is yet again using
Andover (north of the A30) as the site(s) to meet TVBC housebuilding targets. A

total of 3350 homes are to be built on 3 sites.

The proposals for the area south of the A30 show that only 1520 homes are to be
built on 2 sites.

This is unacceptable and unsupportable for Andover and its residents. For many
years TVBC has used Andover as a 'the' preferred housebuilding site without any
consultation with Andover residents, or any supporting infrastructure
improvements.

The statement that TVBC is 'acting at a local scale' in consultation with the
community is false. This 2040 Plan is corrupt . The housebuilding sites should be
based on need, and not the sites of 'least resistance'. The balance/requirement
between the areas to the north and south of the A30 should be re-defined.

As an Andover resident | am appalled by the blatant discrimination show by TVBC.

Allan Law






